
NOTICE  

RESCHEDULING OF MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY CONFERENCE  

In view of the foregoing and in compliance with Government press statement directive on corona 

virus we wish to suspend the hosting of the Conference "The Impact of Socio-Economic Reforms 

on Sustainable Development:  Quo vadis? which was scheduled to be held from 26-27th March, 

2020 at Radisson Blu Hotel in Lusaka.  

You shall be informed of the new dates when Government provides us with new guidelines. 

 

 

 

 


